
January 13, 2009 
 
To:  El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: INRMP Stakeholders Advisory Committee (ISAC) 
 
Re:  Recommendations on the RFP for the Integrated Natural Resources Management 
Plan 
 

This memo is in response to your direction at the November 18, 2008 board meeting. 
ISAC met on December 4, 2008 and January 13, 2009, to discuss your Board’s direction. ISAC 
makes the following recommendations: 

 
1)  ISAC concurs with PAWTAC’s recommendation dated January 5, 2009, to adopt the 
November, 2008 draft RFP, as modified in PAWTAC’s recommendation; and  
 
2)  ISAC recommends further that subsequent to the completion of Task 1 of the INRMP 
(Map Important Habitat and Connectivity), that there be an opportunity to off ramp or 
restructure the consultant’s scope of work for the remaining tasks, based on the result of 
significant discussions that will need to be held with PAWTAC, ISAC, the public, and 
the Board after Task 1 is completed. 
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